
 Eco Committee  

Eco-Schools Scotland is designed to encourage whole-school community action on 

Learning for Sustainability. The programme encourages young people to engage in 

their environment by allowing them the opportunity to actively protect it.  The 

programme starts in the classroom and expands to the whole school, eventually 

fostering change in the community at large. 

Here at St John’s our Eco Committee was set up in 2016 by Miss Nicholas. We are 

following the Eco Schools Scotland Programme in the hope that we can gain our 

Green Flag award.  

Our Eco Representatives 

Room 2     Alexis Brain                                         Room 4    Troy Linton 

Room 5      Jamie Nailon                                       Room 6     Georgia Ross 

Room 7   Jack Brand                                           Room 8   Ben Graham 

Room 9   Hailey and Kyle Cassidy                    Room 10   Aaron Hanlon 

Room 11  Mya McColvin                                    Room 12   Ciaran Park / Lucy Michael 

Room 13   Callum Stewart                                Room 14    Robbie Pollock 

Room 15   Joshua Hamilton 

2017-2018 our focus is: 

 Litter  
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Term 1 – Our Eco Reps have led the way in reducing litter. Now it is the 

responsibility of each class to take turns to help rid our playground of litter. The 

Eco Committee have constructed a Rota and by Christmas each class will have 

contributed to lessening the amount of litter we have in our learning environment.  

 Transport  

Term 1- We paired up with our JRSO reps and conducted a St John’s Walk to 

School week 9th-13th of October. It is evident that through this competition we 

have increased the number of children who make their way to school in a more 

Eco friendly way. We would like to thank the adults who supported us in achieving 

our target. 

 Food and the Environment  

We have yet to meet to discuss our next topic. However, we have meetings 

arranged to brainstorm our excellent ideas. 

 


